
 

 

 

 

 

Response to the COVID-19 Crisis 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
MSU like many institutions in our state is encouraging faculty, staff, and 
students to be safe and self-isolate. In keeping with these critical public health 
advisories, most of our CCED team are working remotely. 
 
During this unprecedented public health crisis we are committed to creating, 
applying, and disseminating valued knowledge through responsive engagement, 
strategic partnerships, and collaborative learning. To accomplish this mission 
with your support and guidance we are devising innovative ways to empower 
communities to create sustainable prosperity and an equitable economy. 
 
As a part of our REI University Center activities, we welcome your suggestions 
on new tools, models, policies and programs that might help us strengthen our 
communities in these challenging times. 
 
Please consider sharing your ideas, concerns, and resources through our REI 
website Suggestions Link: 
 
https://reicenter.org/projects/get-involved#suggest 
 
Your support and guidance are appreciated. 
 
Be safe and well, 
Dr. Rex L. LaMore, Director, MSU CCED 
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